
From: andersd@pjm.com
To: pjm-mc@lists.pjm.com; 
Subject: [Pjm-mc] FW: Notice to PJM Members of Disclosure of Market 

Sensitive Information Pursuant to OA Section 18.17.2, 
Acquisition of NRG Energy, Inc. by Exelon Corp.

Date: Thursday, April 23, 2009 11:24:12 AM
Attachments: Attachment-CID Data Requests.pdf 

Attachment-DoJ CID.pdf 

Dear members,
 
At the request of the market Monitor, this is being resent with an additional 
attachment.
 
Best Regards,
Dave Anders, PE
Manager, PJM Stakeholder Affairs
610-666-4675
andersd@pjm.com

 
Dear Members,
 
PJM provides the following notice to its Members at the request of Monitoring 
Analytics, LLC.
 
Best Regards,
Dave Anders, PE
Manager, PJM Stakeholder Affairs
610-666-4675
andersd@pjm.com
 

 
Market Monitoring Unit Notification to PJM Members of Disclosure of 

Confidential Information Pursuant to Operating Agreement Section 
18.17.2(a)

Dated: April 23, 2009
 
Pursuant to section 18.17.2(a) of the PJM Operating Agreement, the Market 
Monitoring Unit hereby notifies PJM Members that it is directed to disclose 
to the Department of Justice certain market sensitive information that is 
otherwise required to be maintained in confidence pursuant to the 
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Operating Agreement. This obligation arises as a result of the attached Civil 
Investigative Demand (CID) received in connection with the U.S. 
Department of Justice’s review of the proposed acquisition of NRG Energy, 
Inc. by Exelon Corp.
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